
NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

The Annual General Meeting of the Association will be held in the Ron Burling Room at 2 Campbell St, Toowoomba at 7.00pm  
Tuesday 26 April 2017.

The agenda of the meeting will give members an opportunity to express their opinions and to vote on Minutes of the 2016 AGM, 
Treasurer’s report, Presidents report, election of Committee, Head of School remarks, proposed membership fee structure 
changes and to consider Life Membership recommendations. 

Nomination and proxy forms can be obtained from the Hon. Secretary c/- the School on 07 4639 8111, or  
reception@tacaps.qld.edu.au  or from www.tacaps.qld.edu.au/community/past-students-association

The financial report will be available from the same addresses from 5 April 2017. 

If you wish to discuss any matters relating to the AGM please contact either:

•  President Andrew Drysdale andrewd@rgc.org.au or 0407 634 224
•  Honorary Treasurer John Herbert johnrob@t130.aone.net.au  or 0419 720 886

Ian Yeates, Hon. Secretary


